5.12 (q)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: 310 Francis rd

From: ALVIN STINSON
Sent: May 20, 2019 11:34 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: 310 Francis rd

We are current residents of the area (500 green rd). The impact of this proposal (the triple towers at 310 Francis rd) on
the existing residents is indescribable. And the increase of traffic on the 2 lane service road would be massive.
Something smaller scale for this corner would be more in line with the area and its services. This triple story complex
needs to be re- thought out for all concerned

Sent from my iPad. Sincerely Wendy Stinson and Alvin Stinson




